
 

  

Dear Sir, I am mailing to inform you that the  who own the land off Abbey Close and 
Bettsyfield Drive in Croft have entered into an agreement with Gladman Land who will represent them 
when the choice of sites for the 60 houses designated for Croft will be chosen. I am sure in due 
course Gladman Land will be in contact with yourselves over this arrangement. 
Yours 




